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July 5, 1985

Dr. Hector Garcia
American GI Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, Texas 78401

Dear Hector:

I e#joyed seeing you at the American GI Forum
Stat& Convention today.

I hope to see you again soon.

Sincerely,
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Garry Mauro
Commissioner

General Land Office
Stephen E Austin Building

1700 North Congress Avenue
Austin, Texas 78701

(512) 475-2071


